








OFFICIAL 

interest. Therefore, on balance I consider the release of the conditionally exempt material in 
the documents would be against the public interest and have decided to refuse the release of 
this material. 

Review and appeal rights 

You are entitled to request an internal review or an external review by the Office of the 
Australian Information Commissioner (OAIC) of my decision. The process for review and 
appeal rights is set out at Attachment A.

If you have any questions about this request, please contact the FOI Team on the above 
contact details. 

Yours sincerely, 

Marianne Dolman 
Assistant Secretary 
Budget Policy Branch I Budget Policy and Data Division 
Department of Finance 
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